
Alumnae Updates
Regional Event News—Nation’s Capital

Jen Hebda Halliday ’95, President, and Julie Sims Gibbons ’80, VP of Institutional 
Advancement, hosted two alumnae events near the nation’s capital: one just north of 
Washington, DC in Tyson’s Corner and another in Annapolis, Maryland. More than 20 alumnae 
joined the fun. Thank you to all the Magnificat women who attended and made the events 
special!

Corks and Canvas II Rescheduled for May 1

The Alumnae Board’s Corks and Canvas II has been rescheduled for Monday, May 1 from 
6:30-9:30 p.m. $35 registration fee includes a gift to the Angels in Blue Fund, soft drinks, 
snacks and all of the supplies needed to create your own sunflower masterpiece. Artist Kali 
Gibbons ’09 will guide you, step by step, in creating your very own sunflower painting. BYOB 
if you prefer alcoholic beverages. Corks and Canvas was first held in April 2016 and sold out in 
a just a few days. This event is a lot of fun and it’s all for a good cause—so bring your friends, 

bring your mothers or grandmothers! Register online to secure your spot. Be sure to bring a few extra dollars to purchase 
raffle tickets for chances to win fantastic prizes. Doors will open at 6 p.m.

Editor’s Note: The Angels in Blue fund helps Magnificat families who need assistance with school-related expenses, such as school 
lunches, uniforms, dance bids and more.

Reunion Celebration 2017—Time to Plan!

Save the date and make your travel arrangements now—Reunion celebrating classes ending in 2s and 7s will be held 
Saturday, September 16, 2017. If you’d like to help make reunion memorable and ensure a great turnout, please contact 
Maggie Mroz Lamb ’97 at mlamb@maghs.org.

Learn at Lunch Series for Magnificat Students  

Thank you to Amy Mielke Fagan, PhD ’94, Shannon Tarr ’98 and Shannon Copfer Brace ’06 who shared their time on 
February 21 with students who are interested in STEAM careers (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Math). The 
Magnificat community is fortunate to have so many alumnae who enthusiastically participate in programs such as this to 
give our students encouragement and real-world career advice. We are grateful!  The next Learn at Lunch program will 
be held on March 7 with guest presenters, Clare Ansberry Smith ’75 (Columnist, Wall Street Journal) and Jessica Dill ’04 
(Fox8 Morning Reporter). On March 14, Claire Sullivan, MD ’02 (Chief Cardiology Fellow, University Hospitals/VA) and 
Shauna Clemente Gales ’08 (Physician Assistant, Cleveland Clinic) will meet with students. The program wraps up on 
March 28 with Kara Keating Copeland ’94 (Program Officer, Cleveland Foundation) and Katie Russell ’04 (Immigration 
Attorney, Robert Brown Immigration Law). 

Please note: Encourage your daughters to sign up in the Main Office for at least one Learn at Lunch program. Pizza lunch is provided. 
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